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Planning Act 2008 – Application for Development Consent 
Cleve Hill Solar Park Ltd 
The proposed Cleve Hill Solar Park Order (“the Order”)  

Application ref: EN010085 

Deadline 6 Submission by the Applicant 

Dear Hefin,  

We are pleased to enclose Cleve Hill Solar Park Ltd’s (“the Applicant’s”) Deadline 6 
(4 October 2019) submission which has been prepared by the Applicant in response 
to the Rule 8 letter issued by the Examining Authority (ExA) on 07 June 2019.  

Documents have been submitted via email. A tracker is provided with email 
submissions to make clear which documents have been issued with each email. 

Submissions requested by the ExA 

As requested in the Examination Timetable included in Annex A to the Rule 8 letter, 
the following documents have been submitted: 

• An updated Guide to the Application; 

• An updated version of the dDCO in clean, tracked and word versions; 

• An updated Compulsory Acquisition Schedule; 

• Comments on responses submitted for Deadline 5; 

• Progressed Statements of Common Ground;  

• Updated versions of application documents; and 

• Other Submissions. 

 



   
   

 

The updated Guide to the Application (Revision G) sets out in detail the documents 
submitted. 

Selection of access option (north or south) 

Although the Applicant has informally agreed with relevant land owners that the 
access route to the south of the existing Cleve Hill substation will be utilised, it has 
not been possible formalise this position by entering into the necessary agreements 
by this deadline. This remains work in progress and the Applicant expects to be able 
to confirm its decision in respect of the access routes, and to submit revised versions 
of relevant documentation to reflect this change, by Deadline 7 (13 November 2019). 

 
Should there be any queries or issues with the documents submitted, please do not 
hesitate to contact the Applicant’s project team.  

Yours sincerely, 

Hugh Brennan 
Managing Director 
For and on behalf of Cleve Hill Solar Park Ltd 




